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Circular 332: Cheque Payments for Planning & Development Services 

 

Date: October 17, 2019 

 

Dear Customer, 

Please be advised that effective 1st November, 2019, Dubai Development Authority - will not accept Cheque 

payments related to Planning & Development services for fees less than AED 5020, only cash and credit card 

payments will be accepted.   

If you have any questions or wish to give feedback, please call Customer Care on tel: 800-4-DDA (332) or via email 

at info@dda.gov.ae.  
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